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Comments: Dear USFS,

 

My name is Hanna, and I love living in Washington state. Seeing the tall evergreen trees and all the natural

beauty around me inspires me to live my best life. That is why I urge you not to move forward with alternative one

of the North Fork Nooksack vegetation management project. This would devastate the habitat of the wildlife such

as the chinook salmon in the area. Additionally, cutting trees down would lead to increased landslides and runoff

flowing into the rivers, further causing damage to aquatic and marine life. A healthy marine ecosystem helps filter

CO2 and slows the rate of climate change. For both protecting the fish and our climate please choose alternative

2 and conserve this area of wildlife. Thank you.


